

MINISTRY OF NATIONAL DEFENCE "NICOLAE BĂLCESCU" LAND FORCES ACADEMY SIBIU, ROMANIA



Sibiu, 2023

3-5 Revolutiei Str., 550170 - ROMANIA

Tel.: 004.0269432990

E-mail: office@armyacademy.ro Web: www.armyacademy.ro

Dear Commandants, Dear Rectors,

"Nicolae Bălcescu" Land Forces Academy of Sibiu has the privilege of inviting you to the seventh edition of the *International Week* of "Nicolae Bălcescu" Land Forces Academy of Sibiu, which will be held during 10th – 15th June 2024.

The purpose of the *International Week* is to enhance and intensify the international collaboration with our partner institutions. The aim of this *International Week* is thus to increase student mobility and the recognition of our partner institutions among our students and academic staff, by promoting international studies and international mentality to students.

The participants to the *International Week* are lecturers and researchers from our partner institutions, but it is also open to non-academic staff such as Erasmus+ coordinators, administrative staff from the international offices to share best practices and visit lectures and seminars. Both the host institution and the attendees are required to give a short presentation about their institutions and will have the opportunity to share and distribute details about their university during the coffee breaks.

In addition to the teaching, social, and cultural activities, the event also includes the attendance to the 30th International Scientific Conference – The Knowledge Based Organization, which will be held in the period 13-14 June 2024, being a favorable framework within which academics and scientific researchers have the opportunity to exchange experiences and views from their research in their own area of expertise.

I sincerely hope that the teaching staff and researchers will consider participating in the *International Week* within the Erasmus+ Programme and/or in the conference's sections.

The Academy offers the participants free lodging and meals on week days. Transportation to/from the venue is under the participants' responsibility. No participation fee is required.

Kindly accept our invitation to this special occasion and confirm your attendance by filling in the attached Registration Form and send it to the POC (LTC Răzvan BARBU), at the e-mail addresses: international.relations@armyacademy.ro / armyacademy.erasmus@gmail.com, no later than 26th of April 2024.

For further information regarding the International Scientific Conference, details can be provided, upon request, also by the POC and for updated details on the agenda of the International Week, please refer to the attached forms.

In further communication of this matter and administrative information, kindly use the following e-mail addresses: international.relations@armyacademy.ro / armyacademy.ro / <a href="mailto:armyacademy.

We are looking forward to receiving you in Sibiu!

Cordially,

Brigadier General Prof. Eng. Ghită BÂRSAN, PhD

Commandant (Rector) of "Nicolae Bălcescu" Land Forces Academy of Sibiu